
                                   Board Resolution No. 7 
 

Introduced by Board Member Woolridge 
 

September 17, 2010 
 

 
Board Resolution: No. 7   Resolution to Rename Little Theatre 

 
Whereas, Many Los Medanos College students, faculty, classified staff, managers and college 
administration have all recognized the work that Larry D. Nalls Jr. has contributed to the Drama 
Department through various plays throughout the college and other student leadership 
involvement;  
 
Whereas, Currently the Little Theatre resides has no other name except being known as “The 
Little Theatre;”   
 
Resolved, That in appreciation and in honor of all the work and contributions that Mr. Nalls has 
contributed to the Drama department, the Los Medanos College Associated Student Senate 
respectfully requests the renaming of the Little Theatre to the Larry Nalls Jr. Memorial Theatre.  
 

 

I hereby affirm that Board Resolution No. 7 has been read and adopted by the Los Medanos 

College Associated Students meeting on September 17, 2010. 

 
 

Attest: _______________________________ 
President Shawn Demille 

2010-2011 Los Medanos College Associated Students 
 
 

Board Vote:  3-0-0 
 
     


